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Note of Objection !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

On seeing the plans for Land development at Upton lane for Commercial & Industrial use I
am aghast at the current proposals. I have lived in Rownhams and Nursling village all my
life and the contempt for the wildlife and natural beauty that's been destroyed to date is
devastating. The village is being chipped away and TVBC seem only interested in
monetary gains at the cost of local's. Change started with Adanac park bulldozing through
a vast Eco/wildlife habitat, New housing around Nursling school raised even more
concerns and were then ignored, another tragedy for the village local wildlife.

TVBC must stop and rethink there approach as the Village does not want or need further
housing or industrial units. No thought has been put in place regarding potential traffic
congestion and lack of infrastructure for dentists, doctors and school places etc. The
surrounding roads and schooling are all bursting at the seems currently and cannot support
this proposal for this over development.
We have seen our taxes and cost of living going through the roof but our standard of living
in this village is being eroded and I say enough !
People living in this village want TVBC to support more trees and wildlife to live without
risk to habitat, local deer and bird life or the lucky few that have found sanctuary in and
around the last remaining Upton woodland would surely perish if current proposals are
agreed. we do not wany additional air, light and noise pollution from increased traffic
warehousing and housing.
Please do not destroy the little of the natural green wildlife area that's left.

Adam Hanley 




